
 
 

 
 
 
 

Visit our blog 

New articles are added each week 
for parents and cover various 
topics to help families. 

A message from your Coordinator 

Hello Everybody, finally, all the children are back to school, it was 

wonderful to see so many happy smiling faces! 

Last week, children were engaged in making Halloween craft and 

decorating the BASC room. 

We have had progress with our plant project, Basil and Parsley are  

shooting! 

 Regards, Saskia and team. 

What’s on the menu 

• Making Origami 

Snowflakes 

• Chess competition 

• Hammer beads  

Activities coming up 

• Chocolate Cake 

• Popcorn making 

• Fruit kebabs 
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